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Smith Mountain Lake Association announces the 10th annual SepticSmart Week taking place on 
September 19-23, 2022. EPA's SepticSmart initiative is a nation-wide public education effort 
with resources for homeowners with septic systems, local organizations and government. Bill 
Butterfield, President of SMLA said, “this annual event is one of the cornerstones for the 
homeowners of the Smith Mountain Lake watershed to call attention to the importance of 
caring for and maintaining septic systems. If your septic system is not properly maintained you 
may be risking your family’s health, hurting the water quality of our lake, and flushing 
thousands of dollars down the drain.” 


You can educate yourself on septic systems by going to the epa.gov/septic where you will find 
educational materials.









Membership and charitable donations support the good work of SMLA, so we need your help to 
continue our mission to protect the water of Smith Mountain Lake, and to promote safe 
recreation. Please visit our website at www.smlassociation.org for more information on the 
work that SMLA performs and how you can support our continued efforts. It is our best and 
most efficient insurance for maintaining our property values and preserving our treasure—The 
Jewel of the Blue Ridge.



